
Summary of Individual Executive Member 
Decisions taken on 18 October 2005 
 
 
Individual Decision No: ID1019 
Portfolio Member: Councillor Keith Chopping – Deputy Leader of Council also responsible for 

Planning and Highways 
 

Speed Limit Review 2005 
 
Resolved that the Executive Member for Planning and Highways approve the recommendations as set out 
below: 
 
(1) The Task Group considered all the above requests and recommended that the following are progressed 

to the statutory advertisement and consultation stage: 
 

(a) Westfields, Newbury - 20mph Speed Limit Zone. 
(b) Priors Court Road, Chieveley – introduction of a 40mph speed limit. 
(e) Cope Road, Farnborough – extension of 30mph speed limit. 
(f) Bowling Green Road, Thatcham – extension of 30mph speed limit. 
(g) A4 Benham Hill, Thatcham – extension of 30mphspeed limit  to west of Henwick Lane. 
(j) Leckhampstead Thicket – introduction of 30mph speed limit. 
(k) Leckhampstead Village - extension of 30mph speed limit. 
(l) Wash Water, Newbury - extension of 30mph speed limit. 
(p) Station Road, Theale - extension of 30mph speed limit. 
(q) West Ilsley Village  - extension of 30mph speed limit west of village. 

 
(2) The Task Group recommended that no further action is taken on the following requests with regard to 

the speed limit, but further measures should be considered as shown below. 
 

(c) Cold Ash Hill, Cold Ash – no further action. 
(d) Unnamed Road at Downs School, Compton – This was deferred until the development of the 

school is completed so a better assessment can be undertaken.  
(h) B4000 Woodlands St Mary - – no further action. 
(i) B4000, Wickham – no further action. 
(m) A329 Oxford Road & Purley Rise, Purley on Thames – the accidents should be investigated. 
(n) B4494, Snelsmore Common –investigate signing improvements for the entrance to the school 

and Snelelsmore Common. 
(o) Goring Lane, Grazeley Green– no further action. 
(r) A338 Wantage Road, Great Shefford – no further action. 
(s) A338 between the M4 and Great Shefford – consider as part of the safety review for the A338. 

 
A copy of all reports and plans will be left in the Member’s room. 
 
All the persons requesting the speed limit amendments will be informed of the Executive Members decision. 
Subject to there being no objections received to the statutory consultation for individual Traffic Regulation 
Orders for each speed limit, the advertised restrictions will be introduced. 
 

continued . . . 



Summary of Individual Executive Member Decisions taken on 
18 October 2005 (continued) 
 
 
Individual Decision No: ID1026 
Portfolio Member: Councillor Keith Chopping – Deputy Leader of Council also responsible for 

Planning and Highways 
 

Newbury On-Street Parking Strategy – Zones SW1 and SW2 
 
Resolved that the Executive Member approve the recommendations as set out below: 
 
(1) It is recommended that the proposed restrictions be introduced as advertised, with the amendments 

detailed in section 3 of the report. 
 
(2) That the respondents be informed accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
These decisions are eligible to be ‘called-in’. However, if the decisions have not been ‘called-in’ by 26 October 
2005 then they will be implemented. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this decision, please contact: 
David Cook, Policy and Research Officer on Ext 2475     e-mail: dcook@westberks 


